
 

 

 

CAIXABANK POLO MUSIC FESTIVAL REGRETS 

TO ANNOUNCE THE CANCELLATION OF ITS 

SECOND EDITION. WE LOOK FORWARD TO 

SEEING YOU ALL IN 2021! 

 

 

Barcelona, April 7th 2020.- Clipper’s Live and GTS are saddened to inform that in the 

light of the extraordinary circumstances due to the COVID 19 health crisis and the 

measures adopted by Generalitat de Catalunya (Catalan government) through the 

Decree Act 10/2020 which affects the celebration of cultural events, we are obliged to 

cancel the second edition of CaixaBank Polo Music Festival, which was to be held 

from May 22nd to June 7th. 

 

From Clipper’s Live and GTS, together with Real Club de Polo and the support and 

trust of our sponsors, we are working already on the next edition of CaixaBank Polo 

Music Festival 2021. 

 

During the following days, Clipper’s Live and GTS will reimburse automatically all 

tickets through the same purchase channels they were acquired.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this situation which is totally beyond our 

control, and we look forward to seeing you in CaixaBank Polo Music Festival 2021. 

 

Further information: 

Clipper’s Live: 

recepcion@clippersmusic.org 
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